
 
FBC Barnesville 
200 Zebulon St.  

Barnesville, Ga. 30204 
770-358-2353 

 

September 1, 2020 

Dear Parent’s, 

 

After much consideration, the decision has been made to begin Sunday school on Sunday, September 

13th. As excited as we all are about getting back to normal, there are a few guidelines that we must 

abide by. FBC will be following the guidelines set forth by the State of Ga. Executive orders, CDC, and 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board.  

We will have staff and volunteers to come in for training on the new guidelines before we open on 

September 13th.   It will take a couple weeks to get use to the new guidelines and to get the process 

working as smooth as possible.  Please be patient with us as we are all in a learning process.  

Attached to this letter is a copy of the guidelines we will be implementing.  Please understand that FBC 

will reevaluate safety policies as things change due to COVID-19. 

I am personally going to reach out to each of you regarding your child’s new classroom for September 

13th.  Promotion Sunday would have been Sunday, June 7th.  We are scheduled to come back when the 

new church year has already begun.   

Please feel free to contact myself or Russ Jenkins if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jennifer C. Zeager 
FBC Children’s Minister 
Jennifer@fbcbarnesville.com or 770-843-3852 
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